
St John the Baptist Church of England Primary School, Crondall Street, Hoxton, London N1 6JG 
Tel: 020 7739 4902   Email: office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk 

Executive Principal: Sian Davies   Headteacher: Toni Mason      
 
 

 

Supplementary Information Form  
  

 
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 
 
On behalf of the staff, governors and children of St John the Baptist, I would like to welcome you to our school 
and into our fantastic school community.   
 
St John the Baptist is a Church of England primary school with a 2-year-old and 3-year-old Nursery. We 
provide an inclusive, caring and supportive environment where children learn and flourish. This is driven by our 
school’s vision “love our neighbour as ourselves.” We welcome applications for admissions from families of all 
faiths and none, with the expectation that all families will support the ethos of the school. 
 
The school has a mixed admission limit of 30 and 60 places year groups from Reception to Year 6. For Nursery 
there are 2 rooms with 52 part time places (26 full time) in the over 3 Nursery room and 20 part time places (10 
full time) in the 3 and under Nursery room.  We offer a mixture of full time and part time places according to 
parent’s needs.  
 
As a community, we share the responsibility of ensuring that the children in our care are happy, resilient, and 
successful; fully prepared to meet the challenges of an ever-changing world.  At our school, our ultimate goal 
is for all children to become independent, self-motivated, and responsible members of society.  
However, this can only be achieved when we all work together. The school is strongly committed to working 
in partnership with our families and extended communities. Good communication between home and school 
enables a strong partnership which is built on trust.  
  
On the reverse of this letter, you will find a Supplementary Information Form. To apply to our school please fill 
out Section 1 and then take to the vicar at St John’s Hoxton who will complete Section 2. Please then return 
the form directly to the school by the 15th of January (same date as the CAF – Common Application Form is due). 
  
If you would like your child to be considered for a place at St John the Baptist CE Primary School you must 
name the school on the Common Application Form which is available online. Here is the link 
  
We are proud of our school and would love you to join our community. We look forward to receiving your 
application and if you have any questions in the meantime, please speak to a member of our school team 
by emailing us office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk  Please also arrange a tour of the school which can be 
arranged at a convenient time for you and your family, please book here school tour booking. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ms Toni Mason 
Headteacher  

  
 
 

 

https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/primary-how-to-apply?guidebook=188
mailto:office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/AWcmd3C7udwZNnH3A


 
 
 
 
 

St John the Baptist CE Primary School Admissions 

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION Form 
This form is for applications for a Foundation place and should be completed and returned directly to the school office.   
If you would like your child to be considered for a place at St John the Baptist CE Primary School you must also complete 
the application form which is available online. Here is the link   
 
Section 1 - To be completed by parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

  Section 2 - To be completed by the Vicar at St John’s Hoxton  
 

Vicar:   

Please sign below to confirm the following statements: 

The parent(s)/guardian(s) has been attending for at least 12 months ​​Yes ​​No 

The parent(s)/guardian(s)attend at least twice monthly. ​​Yes ​​No 

Declaration:  
“I confirm that a parent named above of the child (also named above) is known to me and that I have 
truthfully answered the statements above.” 
 
Signed:__________________________      Date:____________________________ 

 

 

Date when place is required:      

 Child’s Surname:     

Child’s First name:      

 Date of birth:  

Name of parent(s) or guardian(s): PARENT 1 PARENT 2 

Permanent address where child 
normally lives: 

    

Contact phone number (s):   

Church membership: 

​​ I can confirm I regularly (at least twice per month for 12 months) 

attend St John's Hoxton church on Pitfield Street Hoxton.  
​​  

Signed:______________________      Date:________________________ 

https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/primary-how-to-apply?guidebook=188

